
                                 UNITED STATES
                       SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
                             WASHINGTON, D.C. 20549

                                   FORM 10-Q
(MARK ONE)
[X]      QUARTERLY REPORT PURSUANT TO SECTION 13 OR 15(D) OF THE SECURITIES
         EXCHANGE ACT OF 1934

FOR THE QUARTERLY PERIOD ENDED May 31, 2011

                                       OR

[ ]      TRANSITION REPORT UNDER SECTION 13 OR 15(D) OF THE SECURITIES EXCHANGE
         ACT OF 1934

FOR THE TRANSITION PERIOD FROM _________ TO _________

COMMISSION FILE NUMBER: 333-165685

                              Hidden Ladder, Inc.
                              -------------------
             (Exact name of registrant as specified in its charter)

                Florida                                      27-1933597
                -------                                      ----------
   (State or other jurisdiction of                        (I.R.S. Employer
    incorporation or organization)                       Identification No.)

                                 David Johnson
                       2803 Isle Street, Rocklin CA 95765
                                  530-409-0453
                    ---------------------------------------
              (Registrant's telephone number, including area code)

                                 Not Applicable
                                 --------------
              (Former name, former address and former fiscal year,
                         if changed since last report)

         Indicate by check mark whether the registrant (1) has filed all reports
required to be filed by Section 13 or 15(d) of the Securities Exchange Act of
1934 during the preceding 12 months (or for such shorter period that the
registrant was required to file such reports), and (2) has been subject to such
filing requirements for the past 90 days. Yes [X] No [ ]

         Indicate by check mark whether the registrant is a large accelerated
filer, an accelerated filer, a non-accelerated filer, or a smaller reporting
company. See the definitions of "large accelerated filer," "accelerated filer"
and "smaller reporting company" in Rule 12b-2 of the Exchange Act.

Large accelerated filer [ ]                        Accelerated filer         [ ]
Non-accelerated filer   [ ]                        Smaller reporting company [X]
(Do not check if smaller reporting company)

         Indicate by check mark whether the registrant is a shell company (as
defined in Rule 12b-2 of the Exchange Act) Yes [X] No [ ]

         Indicate the number of shares outstanding of each of the issuer's
classes of common stock, as of the latest practicable date. 10,200,000 shares of
common stock are issued and outstanding as of July 6, 2011.

                               TABLE OF CONTENTS

                                                                            Page
                                                                             No.
                                                                            ----
                         PART I - FINANCIAL INFORMATION

Item 1.  Financial Statements



         Balance Sheets at May 31, 2011 (unaudited) and
           February 28, 2011 ...............................................   4

         Statements of Operations ..........................................   5

         Statements of Stockholders' Equity ................................   6

         Statements of Cash Flows ..........................................   7

         Notes to Financial Statements (unaudited) .........................   8

Item 2.  Management's Discussion and Analysis of Financial Condition and
           Results of Operations. ..........................................  11

Item 3.  Quantitative and Qualitative Disclosures About Market Risk. .......  11

Item 4T. Controls and Procedures. ..........................................  12

                          PART II - OTHER INFORMATION

Item 1.  Legal Proceedings. ................................................  14

Item 1A. Risk Factors. .....................................................  14

Item 2.  Unregistered Sales of Equity Securities and Use of Proceeds. ......  14

Item 3.  Defaults Upon Senior Securities. ..................................  14

Item 4.  Submission of Matters to a Vote of Security Holders. ..............  14

Item 5.  Other Information. ................................................  14

Item 6.  Exhibits. .........................................................  14

                                       2

           CAUTIONARY STATEMENT REGARDING FORWARD-LOOKING INFORMATION

Certain statements in this report contain or may contain forward-looking
statements. These statements, identified by words such as "plan", "anticipate",
"believe", "estimate", "should", "expect" and similar expressions include our
expectations and objectives regarding our future financial position, operating
results and business strategy. These statements are subject to known and unknown
risks, uncertainties and other factors which may cause actual results,
performance or achievements to be materially different from any future results,
performance or achievements expressed or implied by such forward - looking
statements. These forward-looking statements were based on various factors and
were derived utilizing numerous assumptions and other factors that could cause
our actual results to differ materially from those in the forward-looking
statements. These factors include, but are not limited to, our ability to secure
suitable financing to continue with our existing business or change our business
and conclude a merger, acquisition or combination with a business prospect,
economic, political and market conditions and fluctuations, government and
industry regulation, interest rate risk, U.S. and g�i  those in the f to i퀃䀀i  thoseer ns,s  aeerk
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----------------------------

The Company has no current source of revenue; therefore the Company has not yet
adopted any policy regarding the recognition of revenue or cost.

Property
--------

The company does not own any real estate or other properties. The company's
office is located 2803 Isle Street, Rocklin CA 95765. Our contact number is
530-409-0453. The business office is located at the home of David Johnson, the
CEO of the company at no charge to the company.

Recently Issued Accounting Pronouncements
-----------------------------------------

The Company has adopted all recently issued accounting pronouncements. The
adoption of the accounting pronouncements, including those not yet effective, is
not anticipated to have a material effect on the financial position or results
of operations of the Company.

NOTE 3. SUBSEQUENT EVENTS

We have evaluated events and transactions that occurred subsequent to May 31,
2011 through July 8, 2011, the date the financial statements were issued, forte t ficΰe da考ကmh
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ITEM 5. OTHER INFORMATION.

None.

ITEM 6. EXHIBITS.

31.1     Rule 13(a)-14(a)/15(d)-14(a) Certification of principal executive
         officer

31.2     Rule 13(a)-14(a)/15(d)-14(a) Certification of principal financial and
         accounting officer

32.1     Section 1350 Certification of principal executive officer and principal
         financial and accounting officer

                                   SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned thereunto duly authorized.

                                        Hidden Ladder, Inc

                                        BY: /s/ David Johnson
                                            -------------------
                                            David Johnson
                                            President, Secretary, Treasurer,
                                            Principal Executive Officer,
                                            Principal Financial and Accounting
                                            Officer and Sole Director

                                        Dated: July 8, 29ጀ   8, 29᐀          Ju



                                  EXHIBIT 31.1

                     RULE 13A-14(A)/15D-14(A) CERTIFICATION

   I, David Johnson, certify that:

   1. I have reviewed this quarterly report on Form 10-Q for the period ended
May 31, 2011 of Hidden Ladder;

   2. Based on my knowledge, this report does not contain any untrue statement
of a material fact or omit to state a material fact necessary to make the
statements made, in light of the circumstances under which such statements were
made, not misleading with respect to the period covered by this report;

   3. Based on my knowledge, the financial statements, and other financial
information included in this report, fairly present in all material respects the
financial condition, results of operations and cash flows of the registrant as
of, and for, the periods presented in this report;

   4. The registrant's other certifying officer(s) and I are responsible for
establishing and maintaining disclosure controls and procedures (as defined in
Exchange Act Rules 13a-15(e) and 15d-15(e)) and internal control over financial
reporting (as defined in Exchange Act Rules 13a-15(f) and 15-d-15(f)) for the
registrant and have:

      a. Designed such disclosure controls and procedures, or caused such
disclosure controls and procedures to be designed under our supervision, to
ensure that material information relating to the registrant, including its
consolidated subsidiaries, is made known to us by others within those entities,
particularly during the period in which this report is being prepared;

      b. Designed such internal control over financial reporting, or caused such
internal control over financial reporting to be designed under our supervision,
to provide reasonable assurance regarding the reliability of financial reporting
and the preparation of financial statements for external purposes in accordance
with generally accepted accounting principles;

      c. Evaluated the effectiveness of the registrant's disclosure controls and
procedures and presented in this report our conclusions about the effectiveness
of the disclosure controls and procedures, as of the end of the period covered
by this report based on such evaluation; and

      d. Disclosed in this report any change in the registrant's internal
control over financial reporting that occurred during the registrant's most
recent fiscal quarter (the registrant's fourth fiscal quarter in the case of an
annual report) that has materially affected, or is reasonably likely to
materially affect, the registrant's internal control over financial reporting;
and

   5. The registrant's other certifying officer(s) and I have disclosed, based
on our most recent evaluation of internal control over financial reporting, to
the registrant's auditors and the audit committee of the registrant's board of
directors (or persons performing the equivalent functions):

      a. All significant deficiencies and material weaknesses in the design or
operation of internal control over financial reporting which are reasonably
likely to adversely affect the registrant's ability to record, process,
summarize and report financial information; and

      b. Any fraud, whether or not material, that involves management or other
employees who have a significant role in the registrant's internal control over
financial reporting.

      July 8, 2011                      /s/ David Johnson
                                        -----------------
                                        David Johnson, President,
                                        Principal Executive Officer



                                  EXHIBIT 31.2

                     RULE 13A-14(A)/15D-14(A) CERTIFICATION

   I, David Johnson, certify that:

   1. I have reviewed this quarterly report on Form 10-Q for the period ended
May 31, 2011 of Hidden Ladder;

   2. Based on my knowledge, this report does not contain any untrue statement
of a material fact or omit to state a material fact necessary to make the
statements made, in light of the circumstances under which such statements were
made, not misleading with respect to the period covered by this report;

   3. Based on my knowledge, the financial statements, and other financial
information included in this report, fairly present in all material respects the
financial condition, results of operations and cash flows of the registrant as
of, and for, the periods presented in this report;

   4. The registrant's other certifying officer(s) and I are responsible for
establishing and maintaining disclosure controls and procedures (as defined in
Exchange Act Rules 13a-15(e) and 15d-15(e)) and internal control over financial
reporting (as defined in Exchange Act Rules 13a-15(f) and 15-d-15(f)) for the
registrant and have:

      a. Designed such disclosure controls and procedures, or caused such
disclosure controls and procedures to be designed under our supervision, to
ensure that material information relating to the registrant, including its
consolidated subsidiaries, is made known to us by others within those entities,
particularly during the period in which this report is being prepared;

      b. Designed such internal control over financial reporting, or caused such
internal control over financial reporting to be designed under our supervision,
to provide reasonable assurance regarding the reliability of financial reporting
and the preparation of financial statements for external purposes in accordance
with generally accepted accounting principles;

      c. Evaluated the effectiveness of the registrant's disclosure controls and
procedures and presented in this report our conclusions about the effectiveness
of the disclosure controls and procedures, as of the end of the period covered
by this report based on such evaluation; and

      d. Disclosed in this report any change in the registrant's internal
control over financial reporting that occurred during the registrant's most
recent fiscal quarter (the registrant's fourth fiscal quarter in the case of an
annual report) that has materially affected, or is reasonably likely to
materially affect, the registrant's internal control over financial reporting;
and

   5. The registrant's other certifying officer(s) and I have disclosed, based
on our most recent evaluation of internal control over financial reporting, to
the registrant's auditors and the audit committee of the registrant's board of
directors (or persons performing the equivalent functions):

      a. All significant deficiencies and material weaknesses in the design or
operation of internal control over financial reporting which are reasonably
likely to adversely affect the registrant's ability to record, process,
summarize and report financial information; and
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